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Comments: I wish to state that the proposal to perpetrate massive clearcutting by the U.S. Forest Service in the

Nooksack River watershed area  is completely unacceptable for so many reasons.  First and foremost, climate

change is a harsh fact of our lives, not to mention the lives of our children and all generations to come.  Logging

and unnatural thinning makes the necessary capturing of carbon of our forests impossible.  Our forests in the

Nooksack watershed must be allowed to mature naturally for their own health and safety, as well as for the health

and safety of local communities and wildlife.


